
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release (10/8/2004) 
 
 The Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers would like to inform Kahnawakeró:non, 
that despite recent reports, the department continues to maintain it’s level of 
service to the community as it always has. 
 
“We are experiencing a manpower shortage of sorts, due to medical leaves and 
other human resource issues, but we are carrying out our duties as per usual.  
Right now some of our officers are working overtime to ensure each shift is 
properly staffed.  Their dedication to the community and to the department is 
greatly appreciated.”  Said Chief Peacekeeper Dwayne Zacharie. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact Chief Peacekeeper 
Dwayne Zacharie. 
 
 
Jody Diabo #42 
Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
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